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Why Choose  Us?Why Choose  Us?  

 Experienced and capable staff.  

Our executive team has more than 

50 years experience combined. 

Most of our field and office staff 

individually have more than a decade 

of experience. 

 Established relationships with, and 

support from, top-tier manufacturer 

partners. 

 "We Install Quality" isn’t just our 

motto, it is our commitment to you. 

 Customer service is very important 

to us.  We take time to understand 

each customer's needs and provide 

thorough, effective solutions. 

 Every project, regardless of size, will 

be given the same devotion to detail. 
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We Install We Install Quality!Quality!  

Over 20 years in the telecommunica-
tions industry. Chad is knowledgeable 
and experienced in all facets of the 
industry, including installation and 
troubleshooting, project management, 
budget/cost control, marketing/sales,  
estimating, teaching, customer service, 
as well as business administration and 
management.    BICSI®  member and 
BICSI® Registered Communications 
Distribution Designer (RCDD®). Certifi-
cations include Corning® Cable Systems 

TS LAN Design 500, “Fiber Optic Design 
Course for Multi-Mode and Single-
Mode Networks”; APC® InfraStruXure™ 
Design Technical Course UPS Systems; 
Intel® Designing Flexible Wireless LAN 
Solutions; Microsoft® Windows NTS 
Administration; Berk-Tek; Hubbell® 
Premise Wiring; Leviton®; Valcom® 
Loudspeaker Paging Systems Design 
Course; Edwards® Signaling Fire Alarm 
Training Seminar.  

 

Chad Peterson, RCDD, ® President 

Knowledgeable and experienced in a 
broad range of business operations, 
including office administration, finance/ 
accounting, human resources, personnel 
and project management, purchasing, 
shipping, inventory, research/analysis, 
event/campaign planning, communi-

cations/public relations, marketing/
sales, and customer service. Jennie 
earned a Bachelor of Arts degree in 
Communications from the University of 
Minnesota–Duluth, where she achieved 
the Dean’s List for Academic  Excellence. 

Jennie Peterson,  Chief Executive Officer/Owner 

More than 38 years experience in 
the telecommunications industry. 
Knowledgeable and experienced in a 
wide range of industry-related 
responsibilities, including field 
installation, systems troubleshoot-
ing, teaching, marketing, budgeting/
cost control, project development, 

personnel management, estimating, 
customer service, and project/
operations management. Maintains a 
variety of certifications, including 
PBX, paging, security, and premise 
installations. Also maintains electrical 
license in the states of Minnesota 
and Arizona.  

Mark Yonekawa, Vice President, Field Operations 


